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I-10 Eastbound Exit Ramp to U.S. 301 to See Brief Closure Tonight  

 

Jacksonville, Fla. – Construction crews will briefly close the I-10 eastbound exit ramp to U.S. 301, 

tonight, October 22 for approximately 30 minutes. The temporary closure, at 9 p.m., will allow 

crews to install temporary asphalt ahead of permanent asphalt operations expected to take place 

Thursday, October 24.  

Drivers are encouraged to obey the posted speed limit signs through the construction zone and be 

alert. Law enforcement officials will assist in managing traffic on the exit ramp.  

As an alternate route, drivers may exit at State Road 23/First Coast Expressway (Exit 350B), 

travel westbound I-10 and exit at U.S. 301 (Exit 343).  A map of the alternate route is enclosed.  

Superior Construction Company is completing the $65 million interchange improvements at I-10 

and U.S. 301, which began in February 2016. The project is currently estimated to be completed 

in summer 2020, weather and unforeseen circumstances permitting. 
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